
Today’s Horror Movie is “THE GRUDGE”

JH FB players need to turn in their uniforms TODAY to Coach Pierce in the 
lunchroom.  There will be a treat for those who turn theirs in.

Juniors & Seniors:  College representatives from Hibbing Community College and 
University of Wisconsin Superior will be here on Wednesday to answer questions.  If you are 
interested in either of these schools, please sign up on Ms. Dayton/Anderson's door if you 
would like to attend!

Sophomores:  The Hibbing field trip is on Friday!  Get your signed permissions slips to Ms. 
Dayton/Anderson ASAP!  The bus leaves at 8:30 and you must have a signed permission slip 
to attend.  

The following seniors STILL need to turn in their senior packets:!! RJ 
DeMenge, Shay Kelley, Lane Lewis, Zach Pike & Corey Stevens. Please get these in ASAP to 
Mrs. Ryan or Dominique.  Thanks! Also- seniors have until November 8th to turn in their 
senior picture for the yearbook. If you will not have your senior pictures by then, PLEASE talk 
to Mrs. Ryan or Dominique ASAP!! 

TREE BOOKS should be returned to the library when your leaf project is complete.  
Thanks!

Nov. 1st is the last day Kemps will be accepting milk caps & upc’s. Please make 
sure you have any your family may have turned in to the office by October 26, 2012. Thank 
you!

Picture retakes on Wednesday, November 7th

Winter Formal: Mark your calendars! The Winter Formal Dance will be held on Saturday, 
January 12th, from 8:00 to 11:45 P.M. in the Cafeteria Gym.

DAILY BULLETIN NO. 33
Monday, October 22nd

Today

Tuesday
• Talent Search Field Trip to  SCSU
• FB @ Hill City - 7pm/bus @ 4:30pm
• ALC - 3:30pm
• Homework Help - 3:30pm

Wednesday
• Rep from HCC here @ 1:30pm
• ALC - 3:30pm

Thursday
• Homework Help - 3:30pm

Friday
• Sophomores to Hibbing Tech - all day
• VB Playoff game - 7pm (Varsity only)


